
Attention: All Sugar Grove Sailors past and present

The command will be putting together a disestablishment memoir and would like to hear your stories and memories of Sugar Grove.

Please write your favorite memories or anecdotes on an index card, or if your handwriting is too difficult to read you may type them. 

Please include your name, Rate/Job title, and the years that you were here.

Feel free to include photos or any other visual aid with your stories. 

Your first-hand accounts will go directly into the pages of the book to memorialize the Navy’s time here in Sugar Grove. Once the book is completed it will be available for purchase. 

Please send all of your stories and/or photos to 

Attn: Public Affairs 

               133 Hedrick drive

                           Sugar Grove, WV 26815

For further information or questions please feel free to contact NIOC Sugar Grove Public Affairs, MC2 Stephen Doyle at (304)249-6304 or stephen.d.doyle@navy.mil

